NOVEMBER 8, 2023

PUBLIC HEARING COUNCIL CHAMBERS NIAGARA FALLS, NEW YORK

Bax Cauley Myles Tompkins Chairman Zajac

The November 8, 2023 Public Hearing of the Mayor’s Proposed 2024 Budget
was called to order by Council Chairman Zajac at 5:30 p.m. in the Council
Chambers.

Present: Council

City Controller was also present for the Public Hearing.

Also Present:

The Chairman asked if anyone wished to speak for or against pertaining to
the Adoption of the Proposed 2024 Executive Budget and the following spoke:

There being no further business to come before the Council, Chairman Zajac
adjourned the Meeting at PM.

Elizabeth Eaton
City Clerk



